
      
 
 
 

 
Miss T Kelvie, NPQH   
Head Teacher 
Teapot Lane, Aylesford, Kent, 
ME20 7JU 
Tel: 01622 717341   

Email: info@aylesford.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.aylesford.kent.sch.uk 

 
Volunteer COVID testers and administrators 
Required for January 2021 

In January 2021 Aylesford School aims to begin rapid testing of asymptomatic staff and 
students. 

Can you help as a volunteer to enable us to run this testing program which has the potential 
to keep students in school? 

 

We aim to establish a small testing facility to enable staff and students to have regular, rapid 
tests. We will be using the Lateral Flow Tests which will be supplied to us by the government. 

 

We are seeking temporary volunteers from January who can help us between 9am and 1pm 
Monday to Friday.  You may be a parent, a retired teacher or a retired NHS worker.  Full 
training and PPE will be provided. 

 

Without volunteers we will not be able to offer this valuable service.  

 

Please see the link below to find out more on the COVI0044 19 National Testing Programme 
for Schools and Colleges; 

 

https://schoolsweek.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Schools_Colleges_Testing-
Handbook_version-3.3-Copy.pdf 

 

To apply, please send an email explaining how you might be able to help to 
tanya.kelvie@aylesford.kent.sch.uk 

 

Aylesford School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people, and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  All posts are 
subject to an Enhanced Disclosure Application to the Disclosure and Barring Service and check 
against the ISA Barred List for children. 
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